From:

Mulhern, Kevin [Kevin.Mulhern

Sent:

18 March 2004 14:41

To:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Subject:

**RE: Next Meeting** 

Marie

Just to let you know that BBC will be doing a piece on Rachel Ferguson and Lucy Crawford this evening for both tv and radio. The CMO is doing the interviews. Next Thursday evening UTV will do a piece with the CMO on the same subject.

Regards

Kevin

----Original Message---From: Marie Dunne - Commun Mar [mailto:MD

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 18 March 2004 12:59

To: Angela McClenaghan (E-mail); Anita Carroll (E-mail); Anne Young (E-mail); Bronagh McVeigh (E-mail); Christina Martin (E-mail); Christine Stewart (E-mail); Colm Shannon (E-mail); Don Heaney (E-mail); Dympna Curley (E-mail); Edel Bennett (E-mail); Elizabeth Owen (E-mail); Gillian Clarke; Grainne McCann (E-mail); Ivan Maginnis (E-mail); Janet Hall; JoanMcCallan/Gillian Clarke (E-mail); Josephine O'Neill; June Gibney; June Skelton (E-mail); Kevin Mulhern (E-mail); Laoise O'Murchu; Leona Edgar (E-mail); Lisa Cartmill (E-mail); Margaret Mullholland (E-mail); Maria McKeown; Mary Graham; Nataleen Surgenor (E-mail); Nikki Milligan (E-mail); Pauline Treanor; Ruth Rogers (E-mail); Sadie Bergin (E-mail); Sally Kelly (E-mail); Sarah O'Cathain (E-mail); Teresa Mullan (E-mail); Theresa McCullagh (E-mail)

Subject: Next Meeting

Importance: High

Hi folks. Grainne and I just realised that our next meeting is scheduled for Good Friday - 9th April - and that more members than usual might be on Annual Leave that day. Given that the meeting is the AGM and a good turnout is important, we thought that it might be better to change the date.

We agreed I would contact you to receive views on this so could you please 'vise me ASAP if you think we should change the date and then, if so, which of the following dates would suit you best:

Friday 16th April (although that is Easter Week so some of you may be on leave that day too)
Friday 23rd April
Friday 30th April

All the above would be in Musgrave Park and starting as usual at 10.30am.

You will appreciate that it won't be able to facilitate everybody so if the general consensus is that we should change the date, we will go for the date that suits the majority. It is important though that we get as many people as possible at the AGM.

Regards.

Marie

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer Altnagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content o via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance	f emails sent and received with its policies and
procedures. For support please contact I.T. Department; Email IT	Ext.

Copy 5 Hospexec & Kiskulgibia

From:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Sent:

18 March 2004 15:33

To:

Theresa Brown - Risk Management; Alan Moore - Dir of Estates; BURNSIDE STELLA; Geoff Nesbitt; Irene Duddy (E-mail); Manus Doherty; McCARTNEY RAYMOND; Niall

Smyth; Tom Melaugh

Cc:

Sinead McCracken - Business Services; Marie McLaughlin - Chief Executive P.A.

Subject:

TV Coverage

Importance:

High

See email below for your attention.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Mulhern, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Mulhern

Sent: 18 March 2004 14:41
To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Subject: RE: Next Meeting

Marie

Just to let you know that BBC will be doing a piece on Rachel Ferguson and Lucy Crawford this evening for both to and radio. The CMO is doing the interviews. Next Thursday evening UTV will do a piece with the CMO on the same subject.

Regards

Kevin

----Original Message----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 18 March 2004 12:59

To: Angela McClenaghan (E-mail); Anita Carroll (E-mail); Anne Young (E-mail); Bronagh McVeigh (E-mail); Christina Martin (E-mail); Christine Stewart (E-mail); Colm Shannon (E-mail); Don Heaney (E-mail); Dympna Curley (E-mail); Edel Bennett (E-mail); Elizabeth Owen (E-mail); Gillian Clarke; Grainne McCann (E-mail); Ivan Maginnis (E-mail); Janet Hall; DanMcCallan/Gillian Clarke (E-mail); Josephine O'Neill; June Gibney; June Skelton (E-mail); Kevin Mulhern (E-mail); Laoise O'Murchu; Leona Edgar (E-mail); Lisa Cartmill (E-mail); Margaret Mullholland (E-mail); Maria McKeown; Mary Graham; Nataleen Surgenor (E-mail); Nikki Milligan (E-mail); Pauline Treanor; Ruth Rogers (E-mail); Sadie Bergin (E-mail); Sally Kelly (E-mail); Sarah O'Cathain (E-mail); Teresa Mullan (E-mail); Theresa McCullagh (E-mail)
Subject: Next Meeting Importance: High

Hi folks. Grainne and I just realised that our next meeting is scheduled for Good Friday - 9th April - and that more members than usual might be on Annual Leave that day. Given that the meeting is the AGM and a good turnout is important, we thought that it might be better to change the date.

We agreed I would contact you to receive views on this so could you please advise me ASAP if you think we should change the date and then, if so, which of the following dates would suit you best:

(Nr)

.Friday 16th April (although that is Easter Week so some of you may be on leave that day too)
Friday 23rd April
Friday 30th April

All the above would be in Musgrave Park and starting as usual at 10.30am.

You will appreciate that it won't be able to facilitate everybody so if the general consensus is that we should change the date, we will go for the date that suits the majority. It is important though that we get as many people as possible at the AGM.

Regards.

Marie

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer Althagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the via its network for the purposes of ensuring con	content of emails sent and received
procedures.	mprance with its pointies and
For support please contact I.T. Department; Email IT	Ext.

From:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Sent:

18 March 2004 16:15

To:

Theresa Brown - Risk Management; Alan Moore - Dir of Estates; BURNSIDE STELLA; Geoff Nesbitt; Irene Duddy (E-mail); Manus Doherty; McCARTNEY RAYMOND; Niall

Smyth; Tom Melaugh

Cc:

Marie McLaughlin - Chief Executive P.A.; Sinead McCracken - Business Services

Subject:

FW: Next Meeting

importance:

High

Further info on times of these broadcasts.

I'm unlikely to be able to record them but will get transcripts from DHSSPS.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Mulhern, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Mulhern

Sent: 18 March 2004 16:03 To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr Subject: RE: Next Meeting

CMO will be on Radio Ulster between 5 and a quarter past and on BBC1 Newsline between 6.30 and 7.

----Original Message----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 18 March 2004 15:56

To: Mulhern, Kevin

Subject: RE: Next Meeting

Kevin - Me again. Do you have the times/programmes that these will be on?

----Original Message----

From: Mulhern, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Mulhern

Sent: 18 March 2004 14:41 To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr Subject: RE: Next Meeting

Marie

Just to let you know that BBC will be doing a piece on Rachel Ferguson and Lucy Crawford this evening for both tv and radio. The CMO is doing the interviews. Next Thursday evening UTV will do a piece with the CMO on the same subject. water from the contract the second second

Regards

Kevin

----Original Message----From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne Sent: 18 March 2004 12:59

To: Angela McClenaghan (E-mail); Anita Carroll (E-mail); Anne Young (E-mail); Bronagh McVeigh (E-mail); Christina Martin (E-mail); Christine Stewart (E-mail); Colm Shannon (E-mail); Don Heaney (E-mail); Dympna Curley (E-mail); Edel Bennett (E-mail); Elizabeth Owen (E-mail); Gillian Clarke; Grainne McCann (E-mail); Ivan Maginnis (E-mail); Janet Hall; JoanMcCallan/Gillian Clarke (E-mail); Josephine O'Neill; June Gibney; June Skelton (E-mail); Kevin Mulhern (E-mail); Laoise O'Murchu; Leona Edgar (E-mail); Lisa Cartmill (E-mail); Margaret Mullholland (E-mail);

Maria McKeown; Mary Graham; Nataleen Surgenor (E-mail); Nikki Milligan (E-mail); Pauline Treanor; Ruth Rogers (E-mail); Sadie Bergin (E-mail); Sally Kelly (E-mail); Sarah O'Cathain (E-mail); Teresa Mullan (E-mail); Theresa McCullagh (E-mail) Subject: Next Meeting

Importance: High

Hi folks. Grainne and I just realised that our next meeting is scheduled for Good Friday - 9th April - and that more members than usual might be on Annual Leave that day. Given that the meeting is the AGM and a good turnout is important, we thought that it might be better to change the date.

We agreed I would contact you to receive views on this so could you please advise me ASAP if you think we should change the date and then, if so, which of the following dates would suit you best:

Friday 16th April (although that is Easter Week so some of you may be on leave that day too)
Friday 23rd April
Friday 30th April

All the above would be in Musgrave Park and starting as usual at 10.30am.

You will appreciate that it won't be able to facilitate everybody so if the general consensus is that we should change the date, we will go for the date that suits the majority. It is important though that we get as many people as possible at the AGM.

Regards.

Marie

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer			
Altnagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor			•
received via its network for the purposes	of ensuring	compliance with	its
policies and procedures.			
For support please contact I.T. Department		Ext.	
Email IT			

From:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Sent:

18 March 2004 16:16

To:

'Mulhern, Kevin'

Subject:

RE: Next Meeting

Yes please Kevin. Would appreciate transcripts.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Mulhern, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Mulhern

Sent: 18 March 2004 16:00 To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr Subject: RE: Next Meeting

Marie

We will tape them in the office but don't have a facility to make copies. I can send you the transcripts if that is any good.

Kevin

----Original Message----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 18 March 2004 15:34

To: Mulhern, Kevin

Subject: RE: Next Meeting

Thanks Kevin. Are you intending to record these and if so, could I get copies?

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Mulhern, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Mulhern

Sent: 18 March 2004 14:41
To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Subject: RE: Next Meeting

Marie

Just to let you know that BBC will be doing a piece on Rachel Ferguson and Lucy Crawford this evening for both tv and radio. The CMO is doing the interviews. Next Thursday evening UTV will do a piece with the CMO on the same subject.

Regards

Kevin

----Original Message----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne

Sent: 18 March 2004 12:59

To: Angela McClenaghan (E-mail); Anita Carroll (E-mail); Anne Young (E-mail); Bronagh McVeigh (E-mail); Christina Martin (E-mail); Christine Stewart (E-mail); Colm Shannon (E-mail); Don Heaney (E-mail); Dympna Curley (E-mail); Edel Bennett (E-mail); Elizabeth Owen (E-mail); Gillian Clarke; Grainne McCann (E-mail); Ivan Maginnis (E-mail); Janet Hall; JoanMcCallan/Gillian Clarke (E-mail); Josephine O'Neill; June Gibney; June Skelton (E-mail); Kevin Mulhern (E-mail); Laoise O'Murchu; Leona Edgar (E-mail); Lisa Cartmill (E-mail); Margaret Mullholland (E-mail); Maria McKeown; Mary Graham; Nataleen Surgenor (E-mail); Nikki Milligan (E-mail); Pauline Treanor; Ruth Rogers (E-mail); Sadie Bergin (E-mail);

Sally Kelly (E-mail); Sarah O'Cathain (E-mail); Teresa Mullan (E-mail);

Theresa McCullagh (E-mail)

Subject: Next Meeting

Importance: High

4

Hi folks. Grainne and I just realised that our next meeting is scheduled for Good Friday - 9th April - and that more members than usual might be on Annual Leave that day. Given that the meeting is the AGM and a good turnout is important, we thought that it might be better to change the date.

We agreed I would contact you to receive views on this so could you please advise me ASAP if you think we should change the date and then, if so, which of the following dates would suit you best:

Friday 16th April (although that is Easter Week so some of you may be on leave that day too)
Friday 23rd April
Friday 30th April

All the above would be in Musgrave Park and starting as usual at 10.30am.

You will appreciate that it won't be able to facilitate everybody so if the general consensus is that we should change the date, we will go for the date that suits the majority. It is important though that we get as many people as possible at the AGM.

Regards.

Marie

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer	
Altnagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor	the content of emails sent and
received via its network for the purposes	of ensuring compliance with it.
policies and procedures.	
For support please contact I.T. Department	Ext.
Email IT	